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Neues Schuljahr

	Dear Andrea Berner,

Namaste..

We are all back to school. It has been almost two weeks now and

we are all set for this new session. Maya Tamang

is in good health and enjoying the new class with new hope and

commitment to do the best through out 2017/2018.

We send you our heartiest love, appreciation and warmest greetings,,,

With much love and good wishes...

Sonam Lama

Marshyangdi School

Kathmandu NEPAL
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